
 
 

   

31st January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our school has partnered up with a company called ‘Collection 4 Clothes’, they are an ethical recycling 
business who provide a free way for you to recycle your preloved clothes and items while helping to 
raise money for our school and Birmingham Children’s Hospital. 

                                                  

 

Mrs Wilkinson will be launching this project next week during Children’s Mental Health week.  Each year group 
will be allocated a week for them to bring items into the school.  The children will bring a tote bag home on the 
Friday before their allocated donation week, which you can fill up with anything you wish to donate for 
recycling. Some examples of what can be recycled are: 

 

Year Group Dates 

Year Group Date 
Reception Week Commencing 19th February 2024 

Year 1 Week Commencing 26th February 2024 
Year 2 Week Commencing 4th March 2024 
Year 3 Week Commencing 11th March 2024 
Year 4 Week Commencing 18th March 2024 
Year 5 Week Commencing 8th April 2024 
Year 6 Week Commencing 15th April 2024 

 

  

 Clothes 
 Shoes 
 Handbags 
 Bath Mats 
 Kitchenware 
 Cutlery 
 Crockery 
 Pet accessories (Dog beds, toys etc) 

 Pots & Pans 
 Jewellery 
 Childrens Toys 
 Games 
 Baby Items (Car seats, bottles etc.) 
 Push chairs 
 Homeware 
 Photo frames 



 
 

   

                      

                 


